Forest Lake Area Schools Community Education Powent child classes. Say

Aquatics Positive Happening

Teaching people to swim, be safe and have fun around the water is our job at the Forest Lake Area Schools Pool. We have met so many families over the past 30 years and have watched their children grow, learning to respect and love the water.

One of these families is the Chatwins. They moved into the

district 12 years ago. Sarah and Kevin wanted to find activities for their children. They began coming to the pool enrolling Rachel in preschool classes and Ben in parent/child classes. The family continued to grow, along came William and Grace. All of the kids participated in the Learn-to-Swim program and it was soon evident that they all loved the water. They are now active participants in synchronized swimming and competitive swim programs. Grace only six years old is still learning her strokes but there is no doubt that she will continue in her sibling's footsteps. The Chatwin's believe strongly that swimming is a lifelong sport. Thanks to the Chatwin family for being such strong supporters of the Community Education Aquatics program.

Sue Griffin Aquatics Supervisor

(651) 982-8746



